Tafuni, Steven

From: Ken Wheeler <Ken.Wheeler@hardeecounty.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 4:33 PM

To: 'Steven.tafuni@dep.state.fl.us'

Subject: FW: Well Locks

Attachments: DSCNO0893.jpg; DSCN0894.jpg

From: Ken Wheeler

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 4:25 PM
To: 'Steven.tafuni@dep.state.fl.us'

Cc: Ofelia Reyna

Subject: Well Locks

Steve,

Attached are photos showing that corrective measures have been taken for the unsecured well and gas probe. Steve
Strickland told me that the gas probes have been secured in the past with zip ties. A lock was placed on GP10 and all
other GPs have had the zip ties replaced. If you want something other than the zip ties, please let me know. If | don’t
hear back from you, GP10 will also get a zip tie. FYI, all the other wells were locked.

Thank you,

Ken Wheeler, PE

Project Manager

Hardee County Solid Waste
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